
We are currently looking for a post-doctoral fellow to join our Gene-Editing Lab in the Department 

of Pediatric Hematology and Oncology (Bambino Gesù Children’s Hospital, Rome). The 

candidate should hold a PhD degree, experience in Gene Editing techniques and working with 

Hematopoietic Stem Cells. The applicant will have the possibility of working on multiple projects 

related to onco-hematologic/immunologic diseases of childhood with growing scientific independence 

in the context of a highly competitive and scientifically challenging environment. For further 

information please contact: giulia.ceglie@opbg.net 

Type of contract: 1-year term with possibility of extension. Salary will depend on the candidate’s 

experience. Please send your CV to: giulia.ceglie@opbg.net 
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